PUBLIC NOTICE
VILLAGE OF SOUTH WAYNE, WISCONSIN
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING & SPECIAL MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the Zoning Board of Appeals of
the Village of South Wayne, Wisconsin on July 1, 2024 at 6:30 p.m., at the South Wayne Fire
Station, 107 E. Center Street, South Wayne, Wisconsin, for the purpose of conducting a public
hearing concerning the following variance petitions:

William and Summer Stietz seek a variance from the property line setback to build an attached
garage located at 305 S Division Street, South Wayne, WI 53587 and Tim Neff and Emily Stietz
seek a variance to build a second accessory building (shed) on property located at 5005 Meier
Road, South Wayne W) 53587,

The public hearing is for people that have comments or concerns about the above projects. If
unable to attend the public hearings please call the Village Clerk at 608-439-1011 for comments
Or concerns.

A SPECIAL MEETING of the South Wayne Village Zoning Board of Appeals will
immediately follow.

Phil Carroll, Clerk



